
 

 

DISCLAIMER 

 

The Faculty of Education and Liberal Studies’ Distance Learning Committee (FELS-DLC) is 

an informational site created by the FELS-DLC members for its academic, administrative and 

technical staff.  It aims at strengthening the eLearning capacity of the members of the Faculty 

of Education and Liberal Studies by providing eLearning-related guidance, resources, 

activities and workshops germane to the Faculty. 

 

The FELS-DLC site is not a sub-set of the Office of Distance Learning (the umbrella unit for 

Distance Learning at the University of Technology, Jamaica). Although the FELS-DLC’s 

objectives are aligned to the general objectives of the university’s ODL, the content presented 

here does not directly reflect the work of the ODL. 

 

None of the information here should be taken as advisement.   Individuals who use the 

information here do so at their own discretion and at their own risk.  While the FELS-DLC 

will take all necessary steps to ensure the correctness of the information it provides, it does 

not offer any guarantees (expressed or implied) of the accuracy of the site’s contents; neither 

does it provide any assurance that the available content or any related function will be 

uninterrupted or error-free. 

 

Should any information (tutorials, activities) presented on this site be used in your personal 

or professional presentation, you are required to acknowledge the FELS-DLC group as the 

creator of said works. 

 

Links to third-party/external sites created by FELS staff represent the ideas and work 

designed and developed by individual lecturers and MUST not be used without the 

expressed permission of said staff member.  These third parties are responsible for ensuring 

and currency and currency to their sites and as such the FELS-DLC is not responsible for any 

inaccuracies which may exist as a result of linking to these sites. 


